
Hello Students! 

 

This is our last week of assignments before summer! We made it 

through distance learning and I am so proud of your hard work during 

this crazy time apart. I have created 10 pages (2 pages per day) all 

about COVID-19 and how you are dealing with it while staying at home.  

Remember YOU are experiencing a part of HISTORY!  Make sure you 

put this packet in a safe place when it is complete. This will be in our 

history books one day and people will ask you what is was like to be a 

part of this time in our world.  

 

This was also a very difficult time for me as your teacher.  I will never 

forget all of you and the memories we created this year.  Even though 

I will not be able to give you a good-bye hug, I will be thinking of you all 

summer.  I look forward to seeing you next year as a big 4th grader!  

 

Please stay safe and healthy and enjoy your summer break! 

 

Sincerely,  

Miss Strelka, Mrs. Sawin, & Mrs. Martinez 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


